
March 12, 2021

Dear Friends,

Listed above are the objectives of Skidaway Audubon, a non-profit that fosters and supports 
environmental projects on Skidaway Island.

Our only fundraiser of the year - The 22nd Annual Skidaway Audubon Golf Tournament and 
FUNdraiser will be held May 23, 2021. 

This year, the primary goal of the “fun” tournament is to raise funds for an island-wide 
Monarch Butterfly Trail. 

Monarch populations worldwide have declined 90% over the last two decades, primarily due 
to loss of habitat. Skidaway Audubon will participate in a nationwide initiative to establish areas 
of pollinator flower gardens necessary for the Monarchs’ survival. Our volunteers will work with 
The Landings Club and Association as well as island residents to encourage native pollinator 
plantings. The Monarch Butterflies are dangerously close to becoming one more statistic on the 
list of extinct species. We need your assistance to assure the survival of the Monarchs as well as 
the multitude of other creatures who will benefit from these plantings.

We sincerely hope you will continue your support with a tax-deductible donation and become 
a corporate sponsor. This year your donation of $1000 will include the registration of a 
four person team in our fundraiser tournament - AND no Club member is required in your 
foursome! So come enjoy the fun!! USGA handicaps are required.  As a corporate sponsor, your 
company name will be exhibited on Hole Sponsor signs on both courses, on the event slide 
presentation, at all Audubon functions throughout the year and on our website:  
www.skidawayaudubon.org.

Your support would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Tournament Chairs   
Eddie Ambrose · Caroline Ambrose · Bonnie Kelly · Larry Batanian

EDUCATE · ENGAGE · ENHANCE OUR WORLD

Questions? Please contact Carolyn McInerney at carol9133@aol.com  or 912-507-3700


